
Chenango Valley Central School District 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
August 2024 

Dear Chenango Valley Middle School Sixth Grade Families, 

I hope this letter finds you well and enjoying your summer break. As we prepare for the new 
school year, I want to share an important update regarding the date of the Middle School 
Orientation for our sixth-grade students. 

Initially, we had scheduled the orientation for August 20. However, due to the school's 
construction schedule and cleaning efforts, we needed to reschedule the event. 

The Sixth Grade Orientation will now take place on Tuesday, September 3, beginning at 
5:00 PM at the CV Middle School. This new date will allow us to provide a more accurate 
representation of what the building and classrooms will look like when school begins to ensure a 
smoother transition for students. 

To help students prepare for the orientation and the upcoming school year, we will mail out their 
schedules before the event. This will help familiarize them with the times and locations of their 
classes, making the orientation experience even more valuable. 

Students should have received their school supply lists earlier in the summer. These lists are also 
available on the district website at the following link: 
https://www.cvcsd.stier.org/BacktoSchool2024.aspx. Please take a moment to review the lists 
and ensure that your child has all the necessary supplies for a successful start to the school 
year. 

I apologize for any inconvenience the rescheduling may cause, but I believe this adjustment will 
ultimately lead to a better and more informative orientation experience. 

As always, if you have any questions, please reach out. Thank you for your ongoing support and 
partnership. On behalf of the Chenango Valley Middle School, we look forward to welcoming our 
students back for another exciting year on Thursday, September 5! 

Sixth Grade Orientation Update: Tuesday, September 3, at CV Middle School 

5:00 – 5:20 PM: Refreshments – MS Cafeteria 

5:30 – 6:10 PM: Orientation/Warrior Strong Presentation - Auditorium 

6:20 – 7:00 PM: Self-Guided Building and Classroom Tour/Locker Set-Up 

7:00 PM: End of Orientation. Please Exit the Building. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Eric E. Attleson 
Middle School Principal 

Dr. Larry Dake 
Superintendent of Schools 

Mr. Eric E. Attleson, Principal 
Chenango Valley Middle School 

221 Chenango Bridge Road, Binghamton, NY 13901 

Phone: (607) 762-6902 * FAX: (607) 762-6945 

E-Mail: attleson@cvcsd.stier.org 

Website: www.cvcsd.stier.org 
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